
 

 

Provider Enrollment Update 

 
Name Change to Provider Type A4- Licensed 

Independent Substance Abuse 
 

September 23, 2024 
 
Effective 09/14/2024, as a result of SB1062 the title "Licensed Independent 
Substance Abuse Counselor" (LISAC) changed to "Licensed Independent 
Addiction Counselor". As a result, AHCCCS changed the name of the provider 
type to match the new license title. The provider type for AHCCCS Provider 
Enrollment will remain “A4” and reflect the new title. 
 
Since this is only a name change, providers with an A4 provider type will not be 
required to do anything to update their AHCCCS records. AHCCCS is not 
requiring providers to take any action on their AHCCCS Provider 
Enrollment, as it relates to the title name change. 
 
The new title will present in the AHCCCS Provider Enrollment Portal (APEP) as 
follows: 
 
Previous: 
LIC INDEP SUBSTANCE ABUSE COUNS (LISAC) 
 
New: 
LIC INDEP ADDICTION COUNS (FORMER LISAC) 


